STATEMENT OF DISCLOSURE
Disclosure November 13, 2013

Reverend John D. Tayloe is the Executive Director of Strategic International
Ministries - Church located in Simi Valley who is making application for an LPFM.

Reverend Tayloe is also a Director with Strategic Communications Group, Inc., who
is currently in process with the FCC to receive a Transfer of License of International
Shortwave HF radio station KVOH. KVOH is programmed and purposed to reach an
international audience beyond the borders of the United States.

Nevertheless, Rev. Tayloe will RECUSE himself from any decision involving this
application and operation of the proposed LAFM, should the Commission feel that
Tayloe’s involvement in an international broadcast station is a violation of the cross-
ownership rules.

Station KVOH does not broadcast to domestic audiences and has no viable and easily
receivable signal within the contours of the proposed LPFM station.



